
 
NO ON SB 156! 
 
 
This bill is yet another attack on public education and our children disguised by “family values”. 
We do not need the government to overreach, which takes control away from locally elected 
school board members.  
 
This bill is vague with no real definition, leaving standards and curriculum to be developed by 
hand-picked committee members at both the state and local levels. 
 
 
NO ON SB 156! 
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